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An Evening to Benefit Riddle 
Hospital’s Patient Pavilion and 

Campus Transformation
THURSDAY, MAY 5, 2022 | 6:00 PM

You are cordially invited to join Marty Macartney, Esq., Man O’War Committee 
Chair, for our virtual program to learn more about this transformational endeavor. 

WITH SPECIAL GUESTS,  INCLUDING:

Shelly Buck, DNP, MBA, President, Riddle Hospital

Don Saleski, Board Chair, The Riddle HealthCare Foundation

Jack Lynch, FACHE, President and CEO, Main Line Health

HORSE RACES AND SILENT AUCTION

Our silent auction is open with vacation packages and more! 

Pick the winning horse in any race and you will be entered to win our Grand Prize.

To bid on auction items and to select your horses, visit 
mainlinehealth.org/riddlemanowar. 



1951
Samuel D. Riddle, 
owner of the 
gallant racehorse 
Man O' War, 
passes away and 
bequeaths 72 
acres of land to 
build a community 
hospital

1960
Ground breaks for 
Riddle Memorial 
Hospital

1963
Riddle Memorial 
Hospital opens

1976
Health Center 1 
opens

1980
New and expanded 
Emergency 
Department opens

1983
Health Center 2 
opens

1990
The Birthplace 
opens

1994
Health Center 3 
opens

2002
The Riddle 
HealthCare 
Foundation 
established

2007
Riddle Hospital 
affiliates with 
Main Line Health

2009–2017
Health Center 
4, West Parking 
Garage, MRI 
Suite, Wound 
Care Center, and 
Pulmonary Rehab 
Center open

2014
Emergency 
Department 
expansion 
completed

2019
Birthplace 
renovations begin 

Main Line 
Health Board 
of Governors 
approves campus 
modernization 
project at Riddle 
Hospital

2023
Patient Pavilion to 
be completed

2024
Campus 
modernization 
project to be 
completed

OUT OF THE GATES AND RACING TOWARDS RIDDLE'S FUTURE THE POWER OF PARTNERSHIP

Riddle Hospital and Main Line Health 
established a powerful partnership in 
2007 that has resulted in significant major 
projects at Riddle including: completion 
of Health Center 4, the Emergency 
Department expansion and renovation, 
opening of the Wound Care and Pulmonary 
Rehab Centers and comprehensive 
renovation of The Birthplace. 

2022 MAN O'WAR HONOREES

We honor these four individuals for the 
guidance, expertise and philanthropic 
spirit that have inspired fellow trustees 
and senior leaders to consistently broaden 
and expand Main Line Health's clinical 
services and resources.

Through their endorsement, Riddle 
Hospital embarked on a campus 
transformation so that we can continue to 
offer the highest level of patient care in our 
community for generations to come.

Riddle and Main Line Health have now 
embarked upon a modernization project 
that will transform our campus by 2024 
with a new state-of-the-art five-story 
Patient Pavilion, all private patient rooms, 
contemporary facilities and advanced 
technology to support the evolving needs 
of the community. This critical $327 million 
investment in Riddle and the Delaware 
County community reflects Main Line 
Health’s unwavering commitment to 

provide access to superior care to all 
those we serve. 

This project is the most significant facility 
improvement in Riddle’s nearly 60-year 
legacy and is among the largest capital 
investments in Main Line Health history. 
This endeavor would not have been 
possible without the courage and vision 
of many who embarked upon the Riddle 
Hospital/Main Line Health partnership 
15 years ago.

Riddle Memorial Hospital, 1963

Riddle Hospital Patient Pavilion rendering

Howard B. Stoeckel
Riddle Hospital Chairman 
of the Board from 2004–
2007 during the initial 
partnership between Riddle 
and Main Line Health

George W. Gephart, Jr.
Riddle Hospital Chairman 
of the Board from 2008–
2011, Chairman of the 
Main Line Health Board of 
Governors from 2008–2014

Stephen S. Aichele, Esq.
Chairman of the Main Line 
Health Board of Governors 
from 2014–2018

Elizabeth Balderston
Current Chair of the Main 
Line Health Board of 
Governors since 2018


